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AZERBAIJAN AND SAUDI ARABIA SIGN LETTER OF ASSIGNMENT

- 22.07.2025

News.az (21 July 2025)

 

A Letter of Assignment for the implementation of a peer review between the Chamber of Accounts 
of Azerbaijan and the General Court of Audit (GCA) of Saudi Arabia has been signed, according to 
the chamber.

The President of the General Court of Audit of Saudi Arabia, Dr. Hussam Abdulmohsen Alangari, 
visited Baku within the framework of peer assessment of the Chamber of Accounts' activities, 
News.Az reports citing local media.

As part of the visit, Alangari met with the Chairman of the Chamber of Accounts, Vugar 
Gulmammadov.

Click for more.
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